Pittsfield Housing Authority
Notice of Federal Public Hearing
Five (5) Year Federal Plan for Fiscal Year Beginning 7/1/2025

The Pittsfield Housing Authority will hold a Public Hearing to provide Federal Housing residents and the
General Public an opportunity to comment on the 2025-2029 Five-Year Federal Housing Plan
Addendums.

The Public Hearing will be held at 11:00 a.m. on Monday, June 30, 2025 in the Columbia Arms
Community Room, 65 Columbus Avenue, Pittsfield, Massachusetts

The draft FPH Five-Year Plan will be posted on the Pittsfield Housing Authority website, in the Pittsfield
HA Main Office and on the Community Bulletin Boards at Columbia Arms, Jubilee and Dower Square on
May 14, 2025.

Written comments should be submitted to:
Tina Danzy

Executive Director

Pittsfield Housing Authority

65 Columbus Avenue, Suite 1

Pittsfield, MA 01201

Questions or comments may also be submitted to: tracypero@pittsfieldhousing.org



